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Our forests are a valuable and complex resource that cannot be destroyed by 

prioritizing logging and money.  

Research and many studies have demonstrated that the complex functioning of our 

forests is vital in protecting biodiversity and  

watersheds. A more balanced program that encompasses the many benefits of forest 

stewardship MUST be adopted. 


